
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

P L A N N I N G   C O M M I S S I O N   R E G U L A R   M E E T I N G 

 

C I T Y   O F   M A N H A T T A N   B E A C H 

 

 

 

The City of Manhattan Beach Planning Commission regular meeting of 

July 8, 2020 has been CANCELLED. The agenda item “Follow-up 

Study Session on Housing and Accessory Dwelling Unit Regulations” 

has been postponed until our next regularly scheduled meeting. 

 

The next adjourned meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled on 

July 22, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. and will be available to view on the City 

website (www.citymb.info). Please visit the City’s calendar for more 

information about future Planning Commission Meetings. 

 

 

 

________________________ 

Carrie Tai, AICP 

Secretary to the Planning Commission                                          

/s/Carrie Tai 

http://www.citymb.info/

